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LAURIE PATTON — SE REGIONAL DIRECTOR
A Note From Your Director .......

WOW! Such wonderful participation and support at the SE
Regional cookout, show and banquet. Congratulations to all
for showing their beautiful cats and Regional winners. I also
want to thank everyone for helping with whatever needed to
be done all weekend.

A special thanks to Rob Seliskar for his
hard work on the banquet. I hope everyone had a great
time.

We combined two newsletters in order to cover the entire
weekend in photos. Enjoy.

It’s ALL About the Cats”
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FRIDAY NIGHT COOKOUT




BITS AND PIECES --Rene Knapp
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